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HIGHLIGHTS 
JUNE 2022 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 
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June Various Dates—Field Trips (see CALENDAR) 

Mon Jun 20 & Tue Jun 21—Kona Ice Truck 

Thu Jun 23—EEP Year End Celebration 

Fri Jun 24—Sports Day 

Tue Jun 28—K-Gr 5 Last day of school 

Wed Jun 29—EEP Last day of school 

Wed Aug 24—School office open to the public 

Tue Sep 6—First day of classes 

Thu Sep 8—Meet the teacher night 

 

LOOKING DEEPER 
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTERS 

 

• The LOOP wellness newsletter 

• Indigenous Newsletter 

• Staples School Tools (coming soon) 

2022-2023 Teaching Staff:  

EEP—Ms. Shearer 

Kindergarten—Ms. Blaylock & Ms. Findlater 

Grade 1—Ms. Carey & Ms. McKnight 

Grade 2—Ms. Conquergood, Ms. Ikeda, & Ms. 

Bedford 

Grade 3—Ms. Stroud, Ms. Funk, & Ms. Christie 

Grade 4—Ms. Malmberg, Mr. Garner, & Ms. 

Peters 

Grade 5—Ms. Huel, Ms. Gunderson, & TBA 

Learning Support Teacher—Mr. Williams  

Music—Ms. Gill 

Teacher Counsellor—Donna Stodolka  

FROM THE OFFICE 

OKI!  

It’s hard to believe that summer is around the corner. We have lots of 

celebrations this month, from field trips to sports day to the Grade 5 

farewell. Please check out the calendar on the school website for the 

most up-to-date information.  

As we wrap up the 2021-2022 school year, I want to thank the 

Lakeview School community for your tremendous support. We have 

overcome challenges and hurdles and we have emerged stronger than 

ever. Even as we end this year, our teachers and administration are 

busy planning for the new school year. We are excited to build on our 

successes this year to make Lakeview even better in 2022-2023.  

I wish everyone a wonderful, rejuvenating, and safe summer vacation.  

All the best, 

Connie Adserballe 

Principal 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

N
 E 

Thank you, parents, for your support of the school council 

this year. Our fundraisers were very successful, and we are 

happy to have been able to donate money for field trips 

and a Kona Ice day for the school. We are looking forward 

to more school and community events next year. Please 

consider joining the School Council for our 2022/2023 

school year. Have a fabulous summer, and we’ll see you in 

September.                               - Candice Beattie, Chair 
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